
 

 

NOTICE OF INCREASE TO STAFF ACCOMMODATION RENTAL CHARGES 

 

23rd May 2024 

Dear Agency / Resident / Occupant, 

I am writing to inform you that in accordance with the Terms and Conditions set out within 

the Tenancy Agreement (and Licence to Occupy), the Trust will be applying an annual uplift 

to the rental charges for all staff accommodation room types. Rental rates vary by room 

type/site. 

Effective from the 1st July 2024. 

Please Note: 

Any bookings processed on our systems that cross the uplift date may automatically see 

multiple invoices to reflect the rental price differences, those that do not will be manually 

changed in the following months to reflect the rental increases.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter please contact your local 

Accommodation Officer: 

 Kirsty Lintell, 2Gether Support Solutions Accommodation Team Leader – William Harvey 

Hospital, Ashford: 2gether.accommodationwhh@nhs.net 

 Nicola Pope, 2Gether Support Solutions Accommodation Team Leader – QEQM 

Hospital, Margate: 2gether.accommodationqeqm@nhs.net 

 Sallyann Edgeway, 2Gether Support Solutions Accommodation Team Leader – K&C 

Hospital, Canterbury: 2gether.accommodationkch@nhs.net 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Michelle Roseman 

Facilities Accommodation Manager 
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